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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
CORPS OF ENGINEERS, PORTLAND DISTRICT
PO BOX 2946 .
PORTLAND OR 97208-2946

REPLY TO

ATTENTION OF 1 July 20 1 5
Operations Division

Ms. Bonnie Jackman

Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife
2108 Grand Blvd

Vancouver, WA 98661

Dear Ms. Jackman:

This is in response to your June 16, 2015 letter requesting approval for access to Bonneville Dam Count
Stations for the purpose making observations of fall Chinook. This is a continuation of a project that has
been occurring since 1979. You state you anticipate starting your observations the third week of August
and continuing through October 1,2015. Tule counters would be on-site from about 1000 until 1400 each
day.

With respect to the work outlined above, your request is generally approved.

Prior to beginning work, please arrange a meeting with Ms. Ida Royer, 541-374-2541. You will need to
provide a project impact statement and a personnel list. Please send electronic copies of these documents
to Ms. Royer, Ida.M.Royer@usace.army.mil and to Ms. Tammy Mackey,
tammy.m.mackey(@usace.army.mil.

Please remain in contact with Ms. Royer throughout your time at the dam. There are many researchers
and contractors working at the dam, please work to ensure good communication and cooperation between
agencies and organizations.

A copy of this letter has been posted to http://www.nwd-wc.usace.army.mil/tmt/documents
/FPOM/2010/NWP%20Research/2014%20NWP%20Access/ If you have questions regarding this
correspondence, please contact Ms. Royer via e-mail or by phone.

Sincerely,

% A. Carroll

Operations Manager
Bonneville Lock and Dam
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